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GPISD Receives Top Award from CenterPoint Energy Score Lite Program 

Houston, Texas: At the January Board of Trustees meeting, Dr. Williams, superintendent of 
school and the Board recognized Zachary Fade, director of energy management and utility 
services, for his participation in the CenterPoint Energy Score Lite Program which provides 
incentives for energy efficiency.

We are proud to announce GPISD received the 2018 Top Performer Award: Highest Saver for a 
first time participant. The projects submitted to CenterPoint Energy were the North Shore 
Senior High 9th Grade Center lighting, District kitchen lighting project, four new campus 
construction projects, GPISD Stadium Concourse lighting project and the North Shore Senior 
High and Athletics in-house lighting projects.

Over a 15-year period, GPISD is projected to save over $1 million in energy conservation.

Congratulations, Mr. Fade! 
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Pictured: (left to right)  Board president, Wanda Heath Johnson; Zachary Fade; and 
Superintendent of School, Dr. Angi Williams 
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